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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I write to offer some comments on the planning proposal for the building in Erskine 
occupied by tnyoga 

I understand that the owner wants to develop the site residentially. 

ently 

This would take away a very successful business from Primrose Hi l l  and would also harm- quite severely-the 
local businesses Whenever I go to tnyoga, frequently, I also shop at the local greengrocer, deli, gift 

shop, news agent and kitchen shop And the dress shops- more infrequently. 

I f  the council did a test using the local money supply model ( new economics foundation 
w w w  neweconomics ore') you would find that the local economy of tnyoga depends very heavily on footfall 

Which is precisely what tnyoga provides 

Turning this lively and popular community resource into flats would be a very unfortunate development 

Yours sincerely 


